
 
April 28, 2021 

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the STOP, Inc. Mobile Telehealth Clinic (MTC) in fiscal year 2022. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is STOP, Inc., located at 5700 Thurston Avenue, 
Suite 101, Virginia Beach, VA 23455. 
 
The funding will be used to support the launch and sustainability of STOP Inc.’s MTC, which is 
a 40-foot mobile clinic with two examination rooms, one waiting room, and is handicap 
accessible. The MTC will serve communities with high rates of poverty in the City of Franklin, 
Virginia and the County of Isle of Wight, Virginia. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
ROBERT C. “BOBBY” SCOTT 
Member of Congress 


